
Printed on: 12/02/2024 09:10:12

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/02/2024  21:16:002023/5369/P OBJ Sebastian Wocker I strongly object to this work as it will permanently change the iconic view of Hampstead No.1 Pond and the 

aspect of this conservation area. There is simply no need for this modern extension, which is not in keeping 

with this historic area.
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